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Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP
1099 18" Street, Suite 1800

Denver, Colorado 80202
720-929-6000 Fax 720-929-7000

July 31, 2017

Mr. Alex Fischer

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: 2016 Annual Report
Drilling Fluid Management Facility
COGCC Facility ID# 149021
SW 34-T3N-R66W

Dear Mr. Fischer:

* Kerr-McGee Oil and Gas Onshore LP (Kerr-McGee) is submitting this annual report to provide
the Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) with the operational details of the
Drilling Fluid Management Facility (DFMF) for 2016. During 2016, no water-based bentonitic
drilling fluids and associated cuttings were land applied at the DFMF. Per the operating plan
provided to the COGCC in the DFMF permit, pods will remain fallow for at least one year after
its final application. Kerr-McGee will resume land application in 2017.

Feel free to contact me at 720-929-6368 or Mike.Dinkel@anadarko.com if you have any
questions regarding this report or require additional information.

Sincerely,
Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP
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Mike Dinkel
Staff HSE Representative

Attachments

cc: John Axelson
Ben Frissell



